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Updates:

· Memorandums of Understanding have been completed with all One-Stop Center Partner agencies.  These agreements are through June 30, 2020.  

· An emergency (short-term) contract to provide Youth Services has been executed with Pathways-VA of Petersburg.  This contract will run through October 31, 2018.  A Request for Proposals to procure a long-term contractor will be published by May 31, 2018.

· The Adult Services contract with Moving Forward Agency (MFA) ended on April 30, 2018.  MFA informed me that they were not interested in renewing the agreement.  Board staff is currently in negotiations with the Virginia Employment Commission to be the provider of Adult and Dislocated Services for Crater Area.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]A plan for the Region’s implementation of the new state brand has been developed and will be submitted to the Virginia Community College System.  This plan outlines our Region’s transition activities to fully implement use of the new brand.  The plan also stands as an application for a reimbursement grant from the state to cover the estimated $14,000.00 cost of the rebranding.

· Customer Surveys (job-seeker and business) as well as associated procedures have been developed to gather feedback regarding customers’ experiences with both the Centers and related services.  We began collecting and analyzing data at the Petersburg Center in April.  We will begin collecting and analyzing data at the Emporia Center as soon as possible.  Outcomes will be reported to the Board at least quarterly.

